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56 Pilgrims Lane 03/03/2018  14:53:272017/4885/L COMMEM

PER

 Nicholas French If planning permission is granted, it would be good if the building were to have a green roof 

of the type similar to the two neighbouring properties with garden houses on the left of 22, 

looking from the house. The houses in Pilgrims Lane look down on the gardens in 

Downshire Hill and the green roof buildings make a huge difference in terms of minimising 

the urbanisation of the strip of land at the back of the Downshire Hill gardens compared to 

those buildings without green roofs, since the outlook remains green rather than asphalt or 

other man made materials.  Also better for the wildlife I imagine.  On that basis we are 

relaxed about the building.
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